
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Your child recently toured the Anderson Districts 1 & 2 Career and Technology Center (ACTC). 
Today he/she was given the opportunity to request a class or classes to take during his/her 
sophomore year by completing an online course request form.  Information about our 
courses are available on our registration website which was given to your child to take home to 
discuss with you. 

Students will be meeting with their counselor (or advisor) at their high school next semester to 
register for high school classes for 2021-22.  Students will have the opportunity to drop their ACTC 
class at that time if they no longer wish to take the class.  Change requests may also be made at 
District One’s CAPS Conferences in March or District Two’s IGP Parent Meetings.  

Thank you for taking time to review your child’s request with them. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Latsch 
School Counselor 
Phone: 864.847.4121 ext. 2117
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